RECORD OF PROCEEDINGS

BOWLING GREEN TOWNSHIP BOARD OF TRUSTEES

Held July 28, 2018

Bowling Green Township Board of trustees opened this regular meeting at 10:00am with roll call. All trustees and Fiscal Officer (FO) were present.

VISITORS: Ed Monroe, BJ Cottrill, Luke Duval

GUEST SPEAKER

Trustee Hupp made a motion to pay the bills; sign purchase orders and blanket certificates, and the bank statement. Trustee Glaub seconded the motion. Motion Carried. It is lawfully certified that the amount \$6,847.09 is lawfully appropriated to pay the bills by the fiscal officer.

and the control of th					
	5326	07/09/2018	Barb Selegue	\$57.20	
	5327	07/28/2018	BRIAN JAMES COTTRILL	\$647.5	1
	5328	07/28/2018	JENNIE DUVAL		\$964.21
	5329	07/28/2018	STEPHEN GLAUB		\$584.94
	5330	07/28/2018	JOHN E HOFFER		\$779.97
	5331	07/28/2018	BENJAMIN C HUPP	\$686.1	4
	5332	07/28/2018	BARBARA L SELEGUE		\$307.97
	5333	07/28/2018	DANIEL NELSON VANBURE	EN	\$684.94
	5334	07/28/2018	DONALD W WATKINS		\$1,008.86
	5335	07/26/2018	Daniel VanBuren		\$169.51
	5336	07/26/2018	BEN HUPP		\$427.00
	5337	07/26/2018	Bureau of Workers' Compensation \$67.12		
	5338	07/26/2018	Ace Truck Equipment		\$142.00
	5339	07/26/2018	NAPA Auto Parts		\$141.86
	5340	07/26/2018	Englefield Oil Co.		\$36.77
	5341	07/26/2018	Don Watkins		\$12.50
	5342	07/26/2018	Lowes Companies, Inc.		\$176.50
					\$6,847.09

<u>Correspondence</u> FO said the OPWC grant application deadline is October 5th. The board will discuss this more at the next meeting.

REPORTS

Safety

Board discussed some problems with the vehicles.

FIRE It was reported the opening of the new Licking Township Fire house had around 250-300 people attend.

ZONING INSPECTOR Barb Selegue was not in attendance and could not give a report.

NEW BUSINESS

Board reported the extra bay in the garage has been cleaned out and the garage door needs to be replaced. Trustee Hupp made a motion to have a new garage door installed. Trustee Glaub seconded the motion.

Board discussed a new building for salt storage. They will get some prices for the next meeting. Trustee Hupp made a motion to adjourn the meeting. Seconded by Trustee VanBuren. With

business complete, the board adjourned at 10:30am.

Ben Hupp-President

Daniel VanBuren-Vice President

Steve Glaub- Trustee

Jennie Duval-Fiscal Officer